
 

 

TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

December 7, 2009 
 

An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held on 
Monday, December 7, 2009, at 7:00 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges 
Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Derrick McElwaney, Mayor; Keith Rhodes, Council Member; 
Connie Turner, Council Member and Donna Camp, Town Clerk.  Council Member 
Anderson was absent.  
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on the 
proposed 2010 General Fund and SPLOST Fund Budgets. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and explaining 
the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments  

 Polly Garlington –  
o Attorney fees – Why so high? 
o Accounting fees – Why is it doubled? 
o Communications – What does that line item include? 
o Library – What is paid for out of Library line item? 
o Administration’s Salary – Why is it not in line with the DCA wage and salary 

survey? 
 

There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk/Finance Officer 


